
Lyons Road Update May 23, 2024 
The County Engineer’s office has been asked to send regular updates on the Lyons 
Road widening project between the LWDD L-38 Canal and Atlantic Avenue.  Like we 
mentioned below, the current work at the intersection of Atlantic Avenue and Lyons 
Road requires a traffic shift and you may have noticed that while driving through that 
intersection.  
  
Over the past several nights, the contractor has been paving the intersection of Atlantic 
Avenue and Lyons Road. On the morning of May 23rd, the contractor completed the 
traffic shift for southbound Lyons Road traffic. 
  
In the coming weeks, motorists can expect similar construction activities at the corners, 
now shifting to the new work zone in the middle of Lyons Road. The contractor will be 
installing concrete medians, base rock, and asphalt on both the northbound and 
southbound approaches to Atlantic Avenue. 
  
The contractor is still on track for July 2024 completion. 
  
Thank you, 
Joanne 
  
Joanne M. Keller, P.E. 
Deputy County Engineer 
  
     




